
those of a common interest to meet as often as possible, and 
in these meetings of ornithologists and just bird-lovers there is 
a something which seems to those who tlius do get together 
which is much more than merely “ worth while.” The American 
Museum itself is worth all the expense and trouble of a long jour- 
ney, for here are grouped the collections, natural objects in natural 
settings, many of which few l~rsons will ever be privileged to see 
except here. But aside from what can be seen in the metropolis 
of our country, and even aside from the papers and discussions 
which feature these gatherings, it is worth any bird student’s while 
to attend t,hese gatherings. It is not possible to express in words 
the impression whirl1 they make. You ougbt to attend. 

All active members of the \\?lson Orllitliologic~al Club are earn- 
estly requested to send. \vitliin tn 0 \\-et113 after receiving tliis nuni- 
her. of the Rulletin, Irominatiorm for president. secretary. treasurer 
and three meml)cm of cxsrcutive connnittee, to the undersigned. 

G. EIFRIG, Secretarv “I 
Addison, Ill. 

I’. S-After Soreniber 1, the address of the Secretary lvill be : 
Concordin Teachers’ College. Oak I’arl;, Illinois-G. Eifrig. 


